
 

 
 

  
 

 

  
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

F68-9 MAXIMUM NUMBER OF JUNIOR COLLEGE TRANSFER 
UNITS ALLOWED 

Legislative History:
 

Document dated November 29, 1968
 

At its meeting November 18,1968, the Academic Council voted to adopt the following policy on 

Junior College Transfer, presented by Chairman Gustafson of the Curriculum and Instruction 

Committee:
 

ACTION BY THE COLLEGE PRESIDENT:
 

"Approved." Signed: Robert D. Clark, December 2, 1968.
 

JUNIOR COLLEGE TRANSFER (EVALUATION OF ADVANCED STANDING) 


F 68-9 


2. The Curriculum and Instruction Committee recommended to the Council that the following section of 
Title V be included in the College Bulletin under "Evaluation of Advanced Standing." "Junior 
Colleges" (pg. 27, 1968-69 Bulletin): 

"40409. Junior College Credit. A maximum of 70 semester units earned in a Junior college may be 
applied toward the degree, with the following limitations: 

(a) No upper division credit may be allowed for courses taken in a Junior college. 

(b) No credit may be allowed for professional courses in education taken in a Junior college, other than 
an introduction to education course." 

It was M/S/C to adopt this recommendation. 


